
Year 1 Home 

school work 

Week beginning  

6th July 

‘Fabulous Frogs’ 

‘Oi Frog!’ 

Amphibians 

English 

We have an expectation that children will  read 

five times a week, with an adult. Adults need to 

initial or sign the reading record each time this 

happens. The children are also encouraged to read 

their own books/comics etc during this time.   

In school, we will be basing our work around the 

book ’Fabulous Frogs’ and the rhyming book  ‘Oi 

Frog!’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qJKNr_PAzfw  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2da5yu6rpdg  

 Choose one of the frogs in the Fabulous Frogs 

book. Draw it and add descriptive labels. 

 Choose one of the named frogs in Fabulous 

Frogs and research that frog.  Use sentences to 

record what you have learned. 

 Make a list of the different animals and what 

they sit on in Oi Frog! Can you think of some of 

your own rhyming ideas to add to your list? 

Spellings 

This week we will be practising spelling plurals 

where you add ’es’ such as foxes, glasses, washes  

Phonics 

In school this week we will be revising the 

following sounds; 

ph, ew, oe, au, ey 

Try this website for some games; 

https://new.phonicsplay.co.uk/  

Purple Mash (set as 2do) 

 Research the Buddhist festival of Wesak and write some 

information. 

 Draw your own frog 

 Play Fraction Pizzas! 

 Make your own fairy tale—coding with the princess 

and the frog 

Other activities 

 Science—research and illustrate the life cycle of a 

frog 

 Science—think back to all the animal groups we have 

learnt .  Can you thing of some for each group?  

Could you draw and label a picture for each group?  

 Art—research poison dart frogs.  Choose your fa-

vourite pattern and copy it 

 PE—have a go at this yoga session https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=TY8xx7c6_z0  

Maths 

In school we will be following the White Rose 

videos and worksheets which we have set for 

home learning so far.  These are available for 

you to download from the school website.  

This week we are looking at fractions—halves 

and quarters. 

This term 

Our topic is all about animals, what they eat 

and how they are classified.  We will be giving 

you ideas on how to do this at home.  This 

week we will be looking at amphibians. 
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